
Pennsylvania Department of Public Welfare
Office of Developmental Programs

Announcement

A udience: Individuals and Families, Administrative Entities, Supports Coordination

Organizations, Providers and other interested parties.

Background and Purpose: A new Office of Developmental Program (ODP) Acronym Card has
been developed and is available for use. This is the third printing of the Acronym Card; dated
February 2010.

The ODP Acronym Card has been revised with updated abbreviations of terms, organizations,
programs, practices and regulations. This revised version includes input from several ODP

internal and external work groups. ODP thanks those who helped in the development of this

Acronym Card.

The Acronym Card can be found under "Resources" on the OCS Website, Support Coordination
Organization Information Center, Provider Information Center, Administrative Entity
Information Center and the Supports Coordinator Curriculum Website.

Print copies have been distributed to many ODP business partners for individuals and families
who do not have internet access. For those who have internet access, the card can be found at:
htt : www.od consultin .net , under ODP Resources, publications.

We hope you find this to be a helpful resource.


